
Tucson Garden Railway Society 
2013 Rails in the Garden Tour       Tickets by Mail 
 
The Society’s 2013 Rails in the Garden tour will be held on Saturday March 2nd and 
Sunday March 3rd, 2013. The tour hours are 10:000 AM to 4:00 PM each day. This year 
the tour features ten garden railroads including two railroads new to the tour this year. 
Also, the GPD, Toy Train Operating Museum will be open as part of the tour. Ticket price 
remains $5 for each adult – children & teens 18 and under are free when accompanied by 
a ticket holding adult. Additional information about the tour, a map showing the general 
location of the venues, and photos of this year’s participating layouts may be viewed at 

www.tucsongrs.org – follow the link to Rails in the Garden. 
 
Tickets include a packet of maps and directions to each venue. To purchase tickets by 
mail, please complete the form below and mail it with a check for the appropriate amount 
to: 

The Tucson Garden Railway Society 
5100 W. Paseo del Campo 
Tucson, AZ  85745-9677 
 
Thank You and Happy Garden Railroading! 
 
Glenn Mitchell 
2013 Rails in the Garden 
RITG@tucsongrs.org 
 

NOTE: REQUESTS FOR TICKETS BY MAIL MUST BE RECEIVED BY 
FEBRUARY 22nd TO ASSURE DELIVERY IN TIME FOR THE TOUR. 
Tickets are also available up through the tour dates at: 
The Hobby Place at Ace Hardware – 6959 E. 22nd St.  (747-9473); 
Rillito Nursery – 6303 N. La Cholla Blvd.  (575-0995); 
Southern AZ Transportation Museum – 414 N. Toole  (623-2223) and 
GPD, Toy Train Operating Museum – 3975 N. Miller Rd. (check 
www.gpdtoytrainmuseum.com for hours) 
 
Or, you can call 520-488-4461 for information. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
 
NAME __________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS_______________________________________________ 
 
City__________________________  STATE_______  ZIP___________ 
 
_______  INDIVIDUAL ADULT TICKETS @ $5 each        TOTAL $ ___________ 
 

W 


